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What have we been learning? 

We have moved onto our new class story ‘Tiddler’ this week. We have used the pictures in 

the story to imagine that we are divers exploring under the sea. We used our 5 senses to 

describe what we could hear, see, hear, smell and taste. We used our knowledge of 

adjectives to describe the nouns and extended our sentences with ‘and’.  

 

In maths we have been using tens frames, numicon and part whole models to find number 

bonds. In Daily 10, we have been developing our mental maths recalling number bonds to 

10. 

We are really enjoying developing our collage skills in art, we have practised creating our 

collage mermaid/mermen tails in our sketchbooks and are ready to create our final tails. 

Today we put the finishing touches to our collage backgrounds.  

           

             

 



 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 

 

In English, we will be planning our own adventure for 

Tiddler using storyboards.  

 

In maths we will be focusing on less  than a given 

number ready for subtraction the following week,  

. 

 

In art, we will constructing our mermaids/mermen tails 

using collage materials ready to add to our collage sea 

backgrounds.  

 

IN Geography, we are going to be learning about 

compass directions. 

Home learning 

 
This week the children have been set maths learning in 

their Home learning books relating to number bonds. 

Please support your child to complete their home 

learning. 

 

Remember to sign in the home schoolbook when you 

have read with your child at home. We have been 

checking the books on a Friday and marking in yellow 

highlighter if your child has read five times that week. 

They then are moved up the reading tree in the 

corridor.  

 

We are trying to beat Emerald and Ruby class!!!! 

 

Key Dates 

 

Open afternoon  

Tuesday 12 November @ 3.00pm  

Thursday 14 November @3.00pm 

 

Christmas performances 

Monday 9 December @ TBA (PM) 

Wednesday 11 December @ TBA (AM)  

 

 

 

 


